Saxers, Margery — -
From: Vincent Thomas <veeteel67@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 8:27 AM

To: CouncilMail

Subject: Human Rights Commission Reorganization

Good morning.
I grew up in Columbia, MD and I have been a long time resident of this community.

I have always found the Howard County government to be responsive, fair and even-
handed.

However, the news about amending the responsibilities of the county's Human Rights
Commission troubles me. I do not want to think that the Kittleman administration is
ushering in a new era of policies that appear to be counter productive to the tenets on
which the county was founded.

So I am asking this honorable County Council to table the vote on this bill for at least 30
days. This will allow the Human Rights Commission to work with the newly appointed
administrator and community to ensure that they can continue to protect the human
rights of Howard County citizens.

Thank you,
Vincent Thomas

6586 Waning Moon Way
Columbia, MD 21045




